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Good Morning,

Your email has been received by the Planning Division and the appropriate Planning Division staff has
been included for their review of your letter and comments.  Your email will also be provided as part
of the public comment received on this item.

Thank you for taking the time to notify us of your concerns.

Regards,

Elizabeth Elliott 
Community Development Department | Planning Division
1500 Warburton Avenue | Santa Clara, CA 95050
O: 408.615.2450 | D: 408.615.2474

www.SantaClaraCA.gov

From: Hongjiang Li 
Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 9:26 AM
To: Planning Public Comment <PlanningPublicComment@santaclaraca.gov>
Subject: Comments on 3066 Harding Ave Development Review Hearing

Dear Planning Department of Santa Clara,

I apologize if you have received the email from me already. I have sent my comments to this
email address in two separated emails but didn't get any response. 

I am writing this email to comment on the proposal of the property at 3066 Harding Ave for
which the Development Review Hearing is going be held on Wednesday, Jan 12, 2022. 

As the close neighbor of the applicant, we have great concern for our privacy if the plan gets
approved. The request includes a large balcony on the second story which literally allows
anyone to see  not only the adjacent neighbors' yard, but also the apart neighbors' houses and
yard from that. To be the only house with a second story on Harding Ave, this plan infringes
our privacy rights. We oppose this plan and request the applicant to remove the balcony and
add other necessary changes to address the privacy concerns. 

Item 5
PMM
DRH
1/12/22



 
Thanks.
Hongjiang




